
  

 

 

 

An update on visiting West Kirby 
  

 

This week, we have published some information for potential visitors to 

West Kirby. We have advised that West Kirby is open to visitors but 

strongly recommend they use public transport. 

 

This information is being shared to potential visitors widely on our social 

media channels, and we have issued this press release which highlights 

that:  

• There will be very limited access to public parking 

  

• South Parade will be closed, at times, to traffic 

  

• Work is continuing on the flood barrier scheme 

  

• Any issues or enquiries about the project can be raised in-person at 

the Community Experience Centre on Salisbury Avenue - near to 

the junction with South Parade - on weekdays between 10am and 

4pm 

As a reminder, more information on the scheme is available at 

www.wirral.gov.uk/westkirbywall  

  

 
  

 

https://wirral.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28dc8b56d191c90e7216a3f5b&id=18c40cd1e4&e=5f0678f865
https://wirral.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28dc8b56d191c90e7216a3f5b&id=41aa9f7ebb&e=5f0678f865
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/
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